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Every student is known, valued and cared for in our school 

Newsletter  

 Friendship & Learning                                      28 November 2023               Term 4 - Week 8 

Dear Families, 

We have had a great fortnight at DPS. All classes have 
been busy preparing for the end of year concert. 
Thanks to Mrs Ward and Mr Henderson for all their hard 
work. Today, K-2 are in the kitchen cooking up a storm 
with produce from our garden and 3/4 our in Lismore at 
an author talk.  

Christmas Concert 
Our special concert will be held Tuesday 5 December at 
the amphitheatre starting at 6.15pm sharp!                                                                         
The P&C has kindly offered to provide a free sausage 
sizzle for our students and family members. The BBQ 
will operate from 5.00 - 5.30 pm for our students. After 
that, students will be asked to go to the classrooms to 
change out of their school uniform and into their 
costumes. Any leftover sausages will be available free 
to parents/family members from 5.30 - 6pm. 
If you wish, you may bring a gift for a child in need. This 
will be given to our special visitor on the night. The gift 
should be labelled with the appropriate age of the child. 
Each class has been working hard on their items. There 
will be presentations and the P&C raffle. The night 
should conclude by 8.00pm.                                                                          
Feel free to bring a chair or rug to sit on. 

P&C News: End of Year Raffle 
We are running a great raffle which will be drawn at the 
concert. Raffle tickets have been sent home with your 
child. Please return your tickets and money in an 
envelope to the box in the front office at the school. 
More raffle tickets are available at the office. The raffle 
will drawn on concert night. Some of our generous 
supporters are Dunoon General Store, Dunoon United 
Football club, Puggles Swim school, Union Fitness Co, 
Hanging Rock Flowers and Dunoon Tennis Club.  A big 
thank you to all. 

Excursion Day:                                                                 
Our whole school excursion day will be held on 
Tuesday the 12th December. Thank you to those 
families who have signed permission and paid for their 
children to attend. There is no supervision at DPS on 
this day.  

Looking forward to seeing you all next Tuesday. 

Amanda van den Berg 

Principal.  

 

 



 

 

 

Congratulations!! 

Last Friday, Mr Henderson, Mrs Currie, Mrs Tremayne and 
Mrs van den Berg completed their professional learning with 
the University of Sydney’s STEM Teacher Enrichment                                     
Academy. This has been a year long project and a wonderful 
learning experience.  
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Dear Parents,  

There are various excursions up on School Bytes ready to be actioned.  

Log into your School Bytes account and from the dashboard click on Activities, this will show        

excursions/activities your child is enrolled into. Sign the consent then continue on to make payment 

if need be. Also check the Payment tab for any monies owing. 

To assist you with using the School Bytes parent portal on your phone, we have partnered with My 

Family Hand; an app that allows you to keep your calendar updated and provides direct links to 

permission notes and notifications on School Bytes. You can even record your child's absences 

from this app. 

With the calendar organiser, you will find managing school communications much easier and sim-

pler. Your calendar is personalised for you by your child's class and year. Every calendar entry                 

contains all the details you need, along with links to all the original communication.  

Register through: https://register.myfamilyhand.com.au/dunoon OR scan the QR code, see below. 

If  you have any queries or issues registering, please email dunoon@myfamilyhand.com.au  

ACTION REQUIRED! 

ATTENDANCE:                                                                                                                                         

You can also update your child’s attendance by clicking on the attendance button in the top 

ribbon and enter the absence details  required.  

 

PARENT GUIDES: 

Click on                                              below your name from the dashboard to access the Parent Guides 

library. 

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fregister.myfamilyhand.com.au%2Fstclair&data=05%7C01%7CSANDRA.DALY%40det.nsw.edu.au%7Cfd68b6af61114a06e07f08dbcde52d5d%7C05a0e69a418a47c19c259387261bf991%7C0%7C0%7C638330156407262480%7CUnknown%7
https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fregister.myfamilyhand.com.au%2Fdunoon&data=05%7C01%7CSANDRA.DALY%40det.nsw.edu.au%7Cfd68b6af61114a06e07f08dbcde52d5d%7C05a0e69a418a47c19c259387261bf991%7C0%7C0%7C638330156407262480%7CUnknown%7C
https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fregister.myfamilyhand.com.au%2Fstclair&data=05%7C01%7CSANDRA.DALY%40det.nsw.edu.au%7Cfd68b6af61114a06e07f08dbcde52d5d%7C05a0e69a418a47c19c259387261bf991%7C0%7C0%7C638330156407262480%7CUnknown%7
https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fregister.myfamilyhand.com.au%2Fdunoon&data=05%7C01%7CSANDRA.DALY%40det.nsw.edu.au%7Cfd68b6af61114a06e07f08dbcde52d5d%7C05a0e69a418a47c19c259387261bf991%7C0%7C0%7C638330156407262480%7CUnknown%7C
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